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3G shutdown to commence from 28 October 2024 – date extended

Telstra and Optus have jointly announced today that 3G shutdown activities will commence from 
28 October 2024, an extension on the 31 August date.

This allows more time for people and businesses to make preparations to stay connected,
ensuring all their devices are compatible with the 4G and 5G network.

You can find out more in this media release.
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